

We are so glad you have come to worship with us today. We trust the Lord will bless your time with us. If you are visiting our church, we encourage you to fill out the welcome card and place it on the offering plate, so we have a record of your visit.

## This Week In Our Church

## Today

9:15am Family Bible Hour 10:30am Worship Service

Call To Worship: You Grace is Enough

Praise & Worship: The Lord is My Salvation

O Great God

Offering: Grace – Laura Story

Robert Singleton – Grace Alone Message: Grace Greater Than Our Sin

Benediction:

# **FAMILY CELEBRATIONS**

Nov. 12. Jan Pinter

Nov. 14. Jacqueline Chapman

Nov.14. Jeff & Kim Collins **Anniversary** 

Nov. 15. Rayelle van Wyk

Nov. 18. Denise Lobbezoo Nov. 11 Linda Neutel

Nursery is available for children birth to age 3. Gospel Project is on downstairs for children 4 - 10

### Thank You For Serving

#### Today

**Ushers:** Graeme, Joey, Terry, Bill Nursery: 9:15 - Karen, Lisa, Sarah S... 10:15 - Kerri, Marlaina, Rachel,

Sarah S.

Rover: Up: Ben Down: Gary

#### **Next Week**

**Ushers:** Gary, Marion, Peter, Joshua Nursery: 9:15 - Brittany, Catrina, Julie-Ann

10:15 - Brittany, Anna, Renee,

Sarah S.

**Rover:** Up: Mark Down: Mike

Monday	10:00am	Games Time Café
Tuesday	10:00am 7:00pm 7:00pm	Men's Bible Study Prayer Meeting Karate For Christ (The Rock)
Wednesday	9:30am 6:45pm	Ladies Bible Study Worship Team Practice
Thursday Friday	6:00pm 9:30am	Junior High (The Rock) Mom's Time Out

# **Operation Christmas Child**

Boxes are now available in the Café.

All boxes should be returned to the church by November 12th.

#### MISSION FOCUS

Blue (Geoff) & Britt Werth; They are presently serving at Snowbird Wilderne Camp in Andrews, North Carolina; helping to mentor the interns working there. They are also expecting their second child in January, while they continue to mourn the loss of their first child last year. Later this month plan to attend some counselling for their daughter's death. Continue to prayer for Africa and their teammates there.

#### **Tabletalk Subscriptions**

LAST CALL for subscription renewals or new subscriptions for 2018 please contact Ben Benjamin at 519-421-9051 by November 12th. There will be 12 issues, one per month for the year. Cost per subscription is \$15.

#### **Special Offering**

From November 15th to December 15th we will be focusing on reducing our mortgage. Prayerfully consider what your role will be in our special Christmas offering.

#### **Looking For Donations**

Josiah Masters (Jacob & Josh's brother) has started a business called **Yes I Can** and is collecting used aluminum cans for recycling. If you wish to help Josiah in this keep you ca coming! There is a blue bin located outside the library for your cans.

#### **Annual Christmas Banquet**

Our banquet will be held at the church on Saturday December 9 at 6:00 pm. The cost will be donation only. If families with Last names ending with A-K bring a desert, L-Z bring a sal that would be great! Please sign up, if you have not already done so, so that we can give caterer numbers.

#### 22nd ANNUAL WINTERFEST AUCTION at Woodstock Christian School

Friday, November 17 the Silent Auctions open at 6pm with Silent Auction A ending at 7:30r and Silent Auction B ending at 8:30pm. The Live Auction begins at 7pm in the WCS.

#### Men's Breakfast

Saturday November 18 at 9am here at the church, open to all men to come and cost is \$\epsilon\$ Please contact Gary Ueberschaer for more details.

#### **Quiet Time Thoughts**

Pro 1:33 ...but whoever listens to me will dwell secure and will be at ease. without dread of disaster."

Is there a better word than insecurity to describe how many people feel today? The economy, world events, the breakdown of cultural norms and traditions – none of those contribute to a feeling of security. Is it possible to feel secure in the modern world? According to Solomon, yes. Security comes from listening to, and obeying what God says about walking in His ways.

If you are new to Faithway, have been attending for some time and would like a mailbox and/or receive the weekly prayer bulletin via email please call or email the church office. We also have a prayer chain for urgent prayer requests you could be a part of. Speak to Leslie Ingram if you would like more information.

# **Faithway**

576 Brant Street
Woodstock, ON N4S 5J7
Email: faithway.office@gmail.com

Website: www.faithway.ca
Phone: (519)421-2622
Lead Pastor - Ken Ingram
ingramk60@yahoo.ca

Associate Pastor – Robert Singleton robert\_faithway@outlook.com

Bulletin additions should be submitted before 12pm on Thursday.



# Tithes & Offerings from last week

**2017 Budge**t: \$5,800.00 General: \$6663.20 Building: \$190.00

# WELCOME

# To Faithway

We exist to develop fully devoted followers of Jesus Christ to the glory of God.



SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 12<sup>TH</sup>, 2017 10:30am Worship Service